
           “Be a Part of the Pride!!” 
                                    December Panther Prowl 

                                                                       “Birthday Corner” 
Bekah Simpson- January 3rd  

Lindsey Schaefer- January 4th  
Nancy Miller- January 13th  

Delores Schafer- January 30th  
 

Enrollment:  PREP/EC: 67  Kindergarten: 96 Grade 1: 80  Grade 2: 98 
Nov. Attendance:    85.04%                    94.05%                      93.98%                         95.41% 
 
 The weekly Panther Paw winners from the PBIS- Be a Part of the Pride drawings were 
Drake Bland, Emma Pugsley, Kouper Brooks, Tucker Bush, Jordyn Gates, Addisyn Christer, 
Keatyn Brooks, Anthoni Hayes, Amelia Aragon, Kadence Rochkes, Adrianne Perry, Emma 
Deck, Westyn Swiney, Lucy Ishmael, Calli Ballew, Rowen Moon, Gemma Armstrong, Zander 
Hawker, Charlee Semro, Marley Jerrell, Rowyn Dagen, Alyssa Pieper, MacKenzie Banning, 
Carter George, Jase Cravens, Jack Morrell, Austin Pease, Maks Bailey, Greyson Bauman, Jaxon 
Clements, Raustin Dull, Jase Koons, Wyatt Thompson, Annabell Moore, Spencer Peters, Briley 
Wilhour, Kendall Cothern, Maddison Nihiser, Addilyn Coleman, Kegan England, Hunter Neal, 
Brylan Speer, Amare’ Ward, Rainee Linn, Mallorie Kaiser, Mason Wright, Jackson Bennett, 
Malcolm Wright, Nancy Presnell, Miah Meadows, Amelia Wright, Dallas Hubbartt, Cooper 
Cothern, Kaidrix Casner, Tymber Evrley, Addie Reed, Charlee Clements, Jade Heslop, Sandra 
Stewart, Bentlee Pope, Dillon Morris, Gabryel Logan, Jack Kile and Lowell Witt. In recognition 
of their positive behaviors, each student was awarded a book and will be seated in the “Front 
Row Club” during the PBIS Assembly on December 19th. Congratulations to all of these students 
and thanks for being examples of good behavior in action!!  
 
The November Dilly Bar classroom attendance award went to Mrs. Hrabak with a 96.04% 
attendance rate. 
 
During the month of December, we celebrated the November Kindness Kounts winners. Those 
celebrated students were Jaxson Clements, Treyson Presell, Kyndall Nicol, Hunter Walter, 
Aubrey Strohl, Jaxon Steed, Tru Kaiser, Jade Heslop, Brayden Hicksm Ethan Jostes, Dace Jones, 
Matthew Schneider Joceyn Dudra, Mason Smith, Mason Hoehn, and Raylan Ginger. Way to go 
guys for being so kind to others, we are very proud of you!  
 
The character trait of Respect was celebrated during November. Respect means treating people 
like you would want to be treated. Thinking and acting in a positive way about yourself and 
others. Showing respect means to value other people’s opinions and accepting people like they 
are, even if they are different than you. The winners of that award were: Kinley Moore, Lucas 
Matthews, Aubree Bird, Calli Ballew, Kaylin Compton, Leigha Rogers, Axle Ginger, Parker 
Durham, MacKenzie Banning, Grayson Christer, Miah Meadows, and Lowell Witt. 
Congratulations to all our students who are practicing respect. 
 



We will soon be announcing the recipients of Character Ed and Kindness Kounts for the month 
of December.  
 
Two Washington School students were named “The most talented” in a coloring contest 
sponsored by Chamber of Commerce.  Hollond Manual (Kindergarten) and Addasyn Casner (2nd 
Grade) were announced as the winners. Each girl was given a gift bag of goodies in recognition 
of their talent.  
 
The Kindergarten- Grade 4 students, along with the Fine Arts Department celebrated our 
students on Monday December 11, 2017 in the Pana High School gym. Even with the busy 
season and sickness upon us, Washington school had over 80% of students in attendance!! 
Students sang and danced to entertain their parents for a fun filled evening. Student art work was 
posted around the gym and the panther den. Parents were impressed by how musically and 
artistically talented their children are. Great fun was had by all as we celebrate the season. 
 
 And last but not least, an Elf has been moving around our school!! He is watching for good 
behavior from our girls and boys. We are working very hard to be good, and hope he is sharing 
lots of good news with Santa. We would like to wish you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy 
New Year from all of us at Washington School! 
 

“Working in partnership, PCUSD #8, students, parents 
and community members will each do 

his or her part to ensure  
learning and success.” 

 


